TOWN OF STONINGTON
FINANCE DEPARTMENT

Memo

To: Darren Stewart, Chief of Police,

Vincent Pacileo Ill, Director of Administrative Services, AM E N D E D
Harold Storrs, Director of WPCA,

John Phetteplace, Solid Waste Manager,

William Haase, Planning Director

Beth-Ann Stewart, Director of Human Services,

Edward Haberek, Jr., First Selectman,

Joe Bragaw, Director of Public Works

Gail MacDonald, Board of Education Chairwoman

From: Maryanna Stevens, Director of Finance

CC: Board of Finance

Date: March 24, 2011

Re: Board of Finance — 2011-2012 Budget Hearings

Budget hearing to begin at 7:00 pm.

April 13, 2011 Public Hearing — Stonington High School

If you have any questions or issues, please let me know,

Please note that it will be your responsibility to notify your staff if you want them to be
present for your budget hearing.
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